
 

Career and Technical Education highlights for

the 21-22 school year certifications.

High School:

Arnold High School earned 99 CAPE funded

Certifications and 30 Non-CAPE funded

Certifications for a total of 129 Certifications

Bay High School earned 34 CAPE certifications

and 3 Non-CAPE Certifications for a total of 37

Certifications.

Bozeman High School earned 348 CAPE

Certifications and 29 Non-CAPE Certifications

for a total of 377 Certifications.

Mosley High School earned 81 CAPE funded

Certifications and 89 Non-CAPE Certifications

for a total of 170 Certifications.

Rutherford High School earned 11 CAPE

Certifications and 9 Non-CAPE Certifications for

a total of 20 Certifications.

Middle Schools

Breakfast Point earned: 253 Certifications

Jinks earned: 65 Certifications

Merritt Brown earned 113 Certifications                      

Mowat earned to 201 Certifications

Surfside earned 110 Certifications                                        




UPCOMING EVENTS

CTE LAST MEETINGS FOR THE YEAR:
HIGH SCHOOLS: MAY 16TH AT 3:30
MIDDLE SCHOOLS: MAY 17TH 3:30

PLEAE PUT YOUR CERTIFICATIONS
TOGETHER FOR THIS SCHOOL YEAR.  I WILL
BE SENDING YOU INVITATIONS TO PICK
THOSE UP IN THE MONTH OF MAY.

CTE SENIOR RECOGNITION WILL BE PUT
OUT BY SHARON MICHALIK AND PUT ON
OUR BDS WEBSITE.




Reading and Small group lessons
working on Industry Certifications

- if you have not sent them in to
Chandra - Please do so now. :))

#BayCTEWorks
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 IIn 2020-21, there were 467,137 participants in career and technical education (CTE) in
Florida. Of the students reporting as male or female, 51.0 percent of secondary CTE
participants were male, and 49.0 percent were female. ~ Florida PCRN State Profile

It has been an  honor to be your Career and Technical
Education Director/Supervisor.  I wanted to take a

minute to review the amazing progress we have made
together and to thank you for all that you have done.  It

is truly an honor to work for such dedicated and
focused individuals doing what is right for students. 
 Thank you for the wonderful memories I have for the

last 6+ years.
When CTE in Bay District Schools began in 2011 we

reported 61 CAPE Certifications and earned $46,791. 
 When I arrived in 2017 we reported 988 Certifications

for $372,289.  This year your students earned 2,097
Certifications and $648,575.00  I wanted to share with
you that you are the ones that made that happen!!!  

We also had in 2017 a "Go Daddy.Com website that was
not attached or advertised to parents and students, but

today we have a Bay District School Website that is
updated and by which we disseminate information to

our administration, parents and students.  If you want to
know what Career Pathways are available at a given

school, you can find that on the professional Bay District
School's website.  In 2017 we had no marketing
materials for our CTE Programs, no logo and no

Pathway Materials to give to parents.  Today, we have a
logo. (see top right) We have wonderful marketing

pages on our websites under career pathways that  you
can click on, see and print.  Many schools use these up

front in their offices so that everyone can see the
progression and College and Career alignments of

these programs.  
We have also instituted a "Chef's Challenge" where

students in the Culinary Academies can showcase their
amazing talents to include cooking and cutting skills.  
 We have also instituted the CTE Mini-Conference for
our Junior and Senior Students.  Students attend this

conference as they plan for their post-secondary
College and Career journeys.  Career Source offers

sessions on Resumes, professional dress on a budget,
first day paperwork, and more. Tyndall Federal Credit
Union offers sessions on how to budget, credit scores

and buying "dependable transportation."  GCSC, Haney
and the Military are in attendance and offer session on
next steps for those still deciding.  Those are just some

highlights we have put in place for our students.
I want to say again that it has been the honor of my

career to work for you.  I also want to thank the
community and the Superintendent, Chandra Tyson

and all of our Administration for their support these last
6+  years.  I leave you in great hands with Jonathon

Moore.  Please stay in touch!
 
  

May Flowers to all of our
Wonderful Teachers - You

are so Appreciated.

It is not good-bye, it is just the
next chapter! :))


